
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joint Board Matter 

Supervisors Gross, McKay, and Storck 

May 7, 2019 

Clean the Bay Day 
  

 Madame Chairman, 

 

 Each year, on the first Saturday of June, volunteers across the 

Commonwealth gather to remove litter and debris from the rivers, 

streams, and beaches of the Chesapeake Bay watershed.  Thirty-one 

years strong, Clean the Bay Day is a true Virginia tradition and an 

annual opportunity for families, military installations, businesses, clubs, 

civic or church groups to give back to their local waterways.   

 

 Since 1989, Clean the Bay Day has engaged over 158,200 

volunteers, who have removed approximately 6.64 million pounds of 

debris from nearly 7,750 miles of shoreline in Virginia.  

  

 This year, Clean the Bay Day will be held on Saturday, June 1, 

2019, from 9 a.m. to Noon, with hundreds of locations across the state.  

Two clean-up events will be held in Fairfax County: Huntley Meadows 

Park and Mason Neck State Park. 

 

 I MOVE, without objection, that the Board direct the County 

Executive to promote this event to the public. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joint Board Matter 

Supervisors Gross, Bulova, and Storck 

 

May 7, 2019 

2019 NACPRO Awards 
  

 Madame Chairman, 

 

 The National Association of County Park and Recreation Officials 

(NACPRO) will be recognizing three Fairfax County residents, 

programs, and organizations at its annual awards banquet this June. 

 

• The Friends of Green Spring (FROGS) will be honored as an 

Outstanding Support Organization. 

• The Fairfax County Park Authority (FCPA) Resident Curator 

Program will be honored with a Historical/Cultural Facility 

Award. 

• Laurel Hill Park trail maintenance volunteer Michael Applegate 

will be recognized in the Outstanding Volunteer category. 

 

  I MOVE, WITHOUT OBJECTION, THAT the Board of 

Supervisors congratulate the Friends of Green Spring, the FCPA 

Resident Curator Program, and Mr. Applegate for receiving these 

national awards. 




